

Dear Friends of the Cascade Marching Band,

First and foremost, thank you for your continued support of the Cascade Marching Band. Each year, our band students showcase their dedication and talent through outstanding performances and remarkable achievements. This past year alone, our band has earned:

- Grand Champion Forrest Rocket Tournament of Bands
- Grand Champion Stones River Championship
- Grand Champion Columbia Invitational
- Bands of America Regional Finalist and Class Champion
- Division 2 State Finalist Band 4th Place

These are just a few of the many accomplishments that our hardworking students and dedicated staff have achieved!

As you can imagine, maintaining such a high-quality program requires substantial financial support. Our students work tirelessly through various fundraisers, but we need additional help from our generous community. Your contribution allows us to provide essential resources such as instruments, uniforms, travel expenses, and instructional support.

Why Donate?

- Help keep student costs minimal so more students can participate in this award-winning program.
- Support music education and the development of young musicians.
- Gain recognition in our community as a valued supporter of the arts.
- Receive promotional benefits for your business, as outlined in our sponsorship levels below.
- Donations are fully tax-deductible as we are a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization.

Enclosed is a donation form detailing our sponsorship opportunities. All sponsors will be recognized in our concert programs, with increased visibility at higher sponsorship levels. We hope you'll consider joining our **Cascade Band Booster Family** as a proud supporter of the arts!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our band director or me personally. Our contact information is listed below.

Thank you for your time, generosity, and for supporting the Cascade High School Marching Band!

Leteta Toney – Band Booster President

Email: letetat@gmail.com Phone: (615) 735-7994

David Lucich – Band Director **Email:** lucichd@bedfordk12tn.net

Phone: (615) 556-1931

Check out our award-winning band program!
Cascade High School Marching Band

3035 Fairfield Pike · Bell Buckle, TN 37020 Phone: (931) 389-9389 · Fax: (931) 389-6223 Visit our website: cascademarchingband.org



CASCADE MARCHING BAND 2025 - 2026 SPONSORSHIP LEVELS



BENEFITS OF SPONSORSHIP	ORANGE	BLACK & WHITE	CHAMPION	MAESTRO	IMPRESARIO
	\$100 - \$499	\$500 - \$999	\$1,000 - \$2499	\$2500 - \$4999	\$5000+
NAME LISTED IN BAND PROGRAMS	②	②	②	②	Ø
SOCIAL MEDIA SHOUTOUT	②	Ø			
SOCIAL MEDIA SHOUTOUT WITH LOGO			②		
INDIVIDUAL SOCIAL MEDIA SHOUTOUT WITH LOGO AND WEBSITE LINK				②	Ø
NAME LISTED ON THE BAND WEBSITE SPONSOR PAGE	②	Ø	②	•	②
LOGO DISPLAYED ON FRONT PAGE OF BAND WEBSITE				②	Ø
SPONSOR NEWSLETTER		Ø	②	②	②
RECOGNITION AT HOME FOOTBALL GAMES		Ø	②	②	②
OFFICIAL SPONSOR PHOTO OF THE BAND		②	②	②	②
BUSINESS LOGO DISPLAYED ON BAND TRAILER			②	②	②
2 JAZZ DINNER CONCERT TICKETS				Ø	
4 FRONT-ROW JAZZ DINNER CONCERT TICKETS					Ø
2025 BAND SHOW SHIRT SIGNED BY ALL MEMBERS				Ø	②
BUSINESS LOGO DISPLAYED AT BAND CONCESSION STAND				Ø	②
"PROUD SPONSOR" YARD SIGN					Ø
OPPORTUNITY TO SET UP INFORMATIONAL TABLE AT CONCERTS					②

Donation Form

Skip the paperwork and fill out this form online by scanning the QR below or visit our website at https://www.cascademarchingband.org/becomeasponsor/.



Please make checks payable to: Cascade Champion Band Boosters, Inc.

☐ Orange Sponsor (\$100-\$499)
☐ Black/White Sponsor (\$500-\$999)
☐ Champion Sponsor (\$1000-\$2499)
☐ Maestro Sponsor (\$2500-\$4999)
☐ Impresario Sponsor (\$5,000+)
If you do not wish to select a sponsorship level, any donation amount is greatly appreciated.
Name (Individual, Organization, or Business):
Contact Person:
Address:

Phone Number:
Email Address:
Organization Website:
Organization Social Media:
Facebook:
nstagram:
Enclosed Donation Amount: \$

Champion ,Maestro, and Impresario level sponsors will be announced at home football game performances. All donors will be recognized on our Facebook page.

The 2025-2026 Cascade Band Sponsorship window closes on August 15th, 2025. We always welcome new sponsors, but please note that any sponsorships beginning after this date <u>may not be subject to all of the benefits</u> outlined here.

Thank you for supporting the Cascade High School Marching Band!